

CITY OF MANITOWOO

WISCONSIN, USA

www.manitowoc.org



September 10, 2025

Dear Library Staff,

Thank you for your warm hospitality and for allowing us to use the conference room for our Northeast Chiefs meeting on September 4, 2025. The facility was outstanding, and your service went above and beyond our expectations.

I truly appreciate everyone involved in scheduling, room setup, and keeping the coffee flowing — your attention to detail made the day run smoothly. Because of your help, we were able to share how special Manitowoc is with our peers, and you played a big part in making that possible.

Thank you all for making this such a positive experience.

Sincerely

Todd Blaser, Chief of Fire Rescue

City of Manitowoc